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We’re down to the last 500 tickets for the Team World Cup finals – make sure you don’t miss out on seeing the
champions crowned!

The men’s and women’s finals will be held at the Copper Box Arena on Sunday February 25 and thousands of
fans have already bought their tickets for what promises to be a thrilling climax to the event.

With a capacity crowd of around 2,750, the venue will truly be rocking as the finalists compete to lift the coveted
trophies. If you haven’t already done so, we recommend getting your tickets as soon as possible!

Click here to buy tickets

If you are unable to get to the finals, don’t forget there is plenty of opportunity to see the other teams in action
on previous days – every nation will be in action on Thursday February 22, as the first two rounds of group
matches take place.

The final group matches are on the morning of Friday February 23, with the quarter-finals that afternoon. The
semi-finals are on Saturday February 24.

We are still recruiting volunteers to ensure the event runs smoothly – click here for details.
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